
Select Board Minutes 
Wednesday, August 19, 2020 
11:00am 
 
The Select Board Regular Meeting was held virtually in accordance with the Governor’s Executive 
Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L.c.30A. S.20. 

Select Board participants:  
Chair Alice von Loesecke, Kara Minar, Stu Sklar, Lucy Wallace, Board member Rich Maiore was absent 

Town Department attendees: 
Town Administrator Tim Bragan, Assistant Town Administrator/HR Director Marie Sobalvarro, 
Executive Assistant Julie Doucet 

State primary warrant 
By a roll call vote, Wallace – aye, Sklar – aye, Minar – aye, von Loesecke, the board voted unanimously 
to approve the state primary warrant to be held on September 1, 2020. 

Appointment of election officials 
By a roll call vote, Wallace – aye, Sklar – aye, Minar – aye, von Loesecke, the board voted unanimously 
to appoint election officials as shown on memo dated August 10, 2020 from Town Clerk Marlene 
Kenney. (Appendix A) 

Miscellaneous Updates 
Alice Von Loesecke reported the culvert pipe near Town Hall with the large drop off from the sidewalk 
project has been covered over by asphalt.  

Park & Recreation Commission liaison, Kara Minar asked if the beach ticket checkers can continue into 
October. Tim Bragan met with Chair Bob O’Shea about this issue and suggested the senior work off 
program as an option. O’Shea agreed to explore this with the Council on Aging Director who facilitates 
this program. 

Minar asked for an update on the magnet fishing that occurred on the Nashoba River. Bragan said the 
army was notified but has yet to respond. The Office of Fish and Wildlife has also been notified along 
with other government agencies. Signs will be put up.  

The meeting was adjourned at 11:20am. 
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